
 

April 29, 2024 
 
 
RE: MetShield® HT and WIP 250 Underlayment Price Increase Effective May 20, 2024  
 
 
To: Our Valued Drexel Metals Customers 
 
Due to inflationary pressures and the rising cost of raw materials in the building industry, Drexel 
Metals will be implementing a price increase of up to 6% on underlayment, including MetShield 
HT and Carlisle WIP 250 products, effective May 20, 2024.  
 
Please contact your Drexel Metals sales representative directly to discuss the details of this 
increase and to answer any questions.  
 
We're grateful for your support and excited to keep serving you. Our promise to deliver top-
quality products and exceptional customer service remains strong.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Brian McLaughlin 
Drexel Metals – Director of Sales 


